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visits Mauritius and appraises work progress

Reflecting our seriousness of how important the Metro Express 

Project is both for the citizens of Mauritius and Larsen & Toubro, our 

CEO & Managing Director, Mr. S N Subrahmanyan visited Mauritius to 

appraise work progress of the Mauritius Metro Express Project. He 

proceeded with site visits on major construction sites and interacted 

with the site team. This also marked the near completion of a year 

since signing the contract for the project. 

www.Lntecc.com www.mauritius-metro.com

Mr. S. N. Subrahmanyan

Sites Progress

“The Government of Mauritius has reposed their faith in our expertise to build a world-class metro and 

after having inspected the progress of the project, we are confident of meeting the Government’s 

expectations and requirements by delivering the project in time and to quality. The new light rail system 

will significantly transform the way Mauritius will commute in future!”


